
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 July 11, 2023  
 
RE: Cancellation - IDL Request for Statement of Qualifications (RFSOQ) – 23-224-
20096340020 Pend Oreille Lake Survey Services.  
 
This notification is the Idaho Department of Lands cancellation of RFSOQ 23-224-
20096340020 Pend Oreille Lake Survey Services.  
 
The cost estimate received from the highest ranked firm exceeds the allocated budget. IDL 
has decided to terminate further negotiations for the above referenced project. IDL will not 
resolicit this project.  
 
Thank you for your interest in working with the Idaho Department of Lands and I hope you 
will consider future opportunities.  
 
Please contact me at 208-334-0221 if you have any questions.  
 
Sandra Ramirez 
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